
Our state already has some of the most restrictive gun laws on the books. Limiting magazine size simply 
won’t solve the problem, as changing a magazine takes less than two seconds. All that would be required 
for a person dedicated to hurting others would be to carry more magazines. This is a matter of controlling 
who can have guns. So I hope your emphasis is placed squarely on mental health instead of curtailing the 
Constitutional rights of your citizens. 
  
In short, I absolutely oppose any further restrictions on law abiding gun owners in Connecticut. Please 
enforce existing laws before adding new ones. 
  
Thanks! 
  
Jim Docherty 
Southbury, CT 

 


